
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Only two adult SS classes today. 
Fundamentals of the Faith (Upper Room) &  

Respectable Sins (Room 203). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Awana Awards Ceremony  
this Wednesday, May 4th, @ 6 PM. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Sunday, May 8th, FISH FRY LUNCH!  
Accepting donations of 2021/2022 halibut  

or salmon between Wed. & Fri. There  
will be gluten free options on the menu.  

Contact Mike Hassemer for info @ 394-8465. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Senior Sunday is May 15th!  

See insert for a list of Seniors. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Congregational Meeting 

Sunday, May 15th, @ 6 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Summer Children’s Ministry workers needed! 
See insert for more info. 

 
 
 
 
 

SAYING “GOODBYE”  
TO PASTOR JOHN & RENEE’  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Don’t tell Renee’...the SBC  
Women’s Ministry is putting  

together a going away gift for 
her. Ladies, please stop by the table in the foyer  

to participate. (You may stop by today or  
for the next two Sundays.)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Rysdyk’s 
“farewell” party  
will be Sunday, 

June 12th,  
@ 6 PM. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Fill a BABY BOTTLE for ABC Life Choices!  
 Next week, pick up a bottle from the foyer &  

fill it with coins, cash or checks. Return it to  
the Chapel by Father’s Day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention K & 1st Grade Parents! 
Next Sunday, May 8th, is Mother’s Day. Our  

kindergarten and first grade Children’s Church will sing 
on stage. Please have your child in Mrs. Lockwood’s  

room by 9:40 that morning. Thank you! 
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John Rysdyk - Pastor Teacher  
Wayne de Villiers - Pastor of Adult Ministries 

Francisco Vega - Youth Pastor 
Gary Lindman - Director of Worship 

Morning Worship                                  10:00 am 
 

 
 

Children’s Church                                            
 

 

2 & 3 yrs       Kaitlyn Jefferson, Scheduler       Room 114 
4 & 5 yrs         Becky Dwinnell / Jessica Perry 
                                 Rachel Frederickson          Room 101 
Grades K & 1st         Susan Lockwood             Room 112 
Grades 2nd - 4th   Melanie Hess / Leanne Cragg      
                                   Zach & Kara Johnston    Room 204 
 

 

Sunday School                                       11:00 am 
 
 

Nursery        Andrew Jefferson, Supervisor       Room 103 
2 & 3 yrs      Patti Ireland / Cheryl Beeson     Rooms 104 
                            Bethany Johnston                         & 115                    
4 & 5 yrs     Kristi Dillingham / Joanne Jenkins 
                                  Andrew Jackson                Room 111 
Kindergarten   M. Boettcher / Janet Arneson  Room 109 
1st                  Kari Nabinger / Kevin Myers       Room 110  
2nd           Rochelle Denlinger / S. Johnson     Room 113 
3rd               Renee Estelle / Linda Werner      Room 108 
4th               Ken Felchle / Debbie Mackie       Room 107 
5th                Marty Hall / Jacquie Steckel       Room 106 
6th                 Faith Hall / Kara Johnston        Room 105         
Jr. & Sr. High  Logan Ringquist / P. Hilbish  180 Room  
 
 

Adult Classes                               
Fundamentals of the Faith                           Upper Room 
                                        Dean Denlinger  
1 Peter                                 Jory Nunn                  Library 
Respectable Sins              Tim Weekley             Room 203 
Selected Psalms              Pastor Wayne            Room 204 
  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

                            

 
 
 
 

May Missionary Highlights 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The ministry of Missionary Aviation Repair 
Center (MARC) is to expand the Gospel in 
Alaska by providing air transportation and 
logistical support for ministries working in remote 
communities. Many missionaries and pastors in 
rural Alaska have their own airplanes. MARC 
also provides maintenance services to keep 
these essential aircraft operating 
safely. Because the opportunities for these 
services continue to expand, more missionary 
staff is needed. SBC supports MARC and MARC 
missionaries, Peter and Sara Bastke. Several 
other MARC staff attend SBC.   
 

 
 

Barry and Whitney Moore are in their third year 
of leading a re-planting mission of Arise Ventura 
alongside friends and Acts 29 Church planters, 
Steve and Jamie Ross. The Moores joined this 
ministry in July in 2019, and the church was 
officially replanted in September of that year. 
Their ministry focus has been primarily pastoral 
support and encouragement, leadership 
development and intentional discipleship. 

 
 
 
 

Serving in the Nursery 
 
 

Morning Worship                      Ashley Walker /  
   Naomi Frederickson / Esther Nunn  
 

 

Sunday School Rose Mowery / 
 Bethany Barkman 

Next Sunday, May 8th 
 
 

Morning Worship                         Andrew Jefferson /  
   Janet Gomez / Leanne Gordon  
Sunday School Amy McKinley / 
 Nancy Myers    

 

 

To help in the nursery, call Andrew at 252-0358. 

The day is Yours, and Yours the 
night; You established the sun and 
moon. It was You who set all the 

boundaries of the earth; You  
made both summer & winter. 

Psalm 74: 16, 17      NIV 

 
 
 

The May Sunday School offering is going 
to Christian Youth in Action (CYIA) 
scholarships. CYIA is a camp that  

prepares youth to share the Gospel  
with children and others. 



 

 

Soldotna Bible Chapel Mission Statement 
Being committed to God’s inspired and authoritative 

Word, it is the mission of Soldotna Bible Chapel  
to exalt God in spirit and in truth, to edify and 

encourage one another to personal holiness, and  
to evangelize a lost world with the gospel  

of Jesus Christ.  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

THIS WEEK at the Chapel 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, May 4th 
AWANA Awards - 6 PM 

180 Youth - 6 PM 
 
 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY, May 8th 
Morning Worship - 9:30 AM 

Sunday School - 11 AM 
Fish Fry Lunch 12 PM 

 
 
 

Welcome! 
We extend a personal greeting to you  

as you worship with us today. 
If this is your first time to visit us,  
we have a special gift bag for you  

at the Information Center in the lobby.   
We want you to know that there is a place here  

for you in worship and Bible study as well as many 
opportunities for ministry and service. 

If you are looking for a place to worship, and  
to find fellowship and encouragement,  

we would count it a privilege to be that place.  

 
 

 
 

May God minister His grace to you, 
     Pastor John  

To give online, you may use this QR code. 2
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1 John 3:18 


